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Jon French <j ontfrench@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:38 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern

Concerning the changing of the leverage in the forex market to 10:1 (RIN 3038-AC61 )
let it be clear that I am totally opposed to the idea.
This makes it extremely difficult for the small trader to be profitable
Surely this should be a choice that traders themselves make rather than the government.
Please back down from this plan

thank you
Jon French
Forex Market trader


